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Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Fwd: AmVets
1 message

Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> Thu, Mar 26, 2020 at 1:03 PM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Donna Donovan
Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Thu, Feb 27, 2020 at 3:03 PM
Subject: Re: AmVets
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

I have reviewed with Chief Hicks, and we would recommend that the BOS, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick,
approve Mr. James Sheridan as the Manager of Record, for Liquor License purposes, at the Natick AMVETS, Post #79, located at 79
Superior Drive.  We would ask that Mr. Sheridan be provided with copies of all Town of Natick Liquor License Policies and submit to my
attention, within 30 days of his approval, as Manager of Record, a proper certificate of approved alcohol beverage service training.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Mon, Feb 24, 2020 at 8:26 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:

Attached is a change of manager application for the AmVets for your review.

Thank you.

Donna Donovan
Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410
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